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The Deputy Executive Representative of the Secretary-General and Head of Political 

and Peace Consolidation Section of the United Nations Integrated Peacebuilding 

Office in Sierra Leone Berhanemeskel Nega on Tuesday says Sierra Leone is a role 

model to the United Nations and the world at large. 

 

Speaking to the Chairman of the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC), 

Honourable Justice M.E. Tolla Thompson, Mr Nega says the achievement of peace 

and the consolidation of peace in Sierra Leone is a success not only for the United 

Nations but for the people of Sierra Leone. He says he is grateful for the work done 

by democratic institutions as the UN spent less time in ensuring that peace returns to 

Sierra Leone. He commended the work done by the current administration and 

expressed optimism that they will continue to do more. He praised the PPRC for its 

work done over the years and assured the Commission of the United Nations 

Development Programme (UNDP) and the UN Country Teams support toward the 

work of the Commission. He expressed hope to one day return to Sierra Leone as a 

tourist with this family.  

 
In his statement, the Chairman of PPRC, Honourable Justice Thompson says the 

Commission is aware of the Contribution of the UN and Mr. Nega.  He expressed 

optimism that Mr. Nega will continue to watch the progress of Sierra Leone and the 

Commission wherever he goes. 

Honourable Justice Thompson expressed the Commissions thanks and appreciation 

for all that has been done by the UN in Sierra Leone. 

 

For more please contact: 078201770/079715283/033777627 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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